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UOG campus closed to the public, activities postponed 

The University of Guam campus remains closed to the public until further notice while 
post-Typhoon Mawar assessments and recovery are underway. 

UOG is waiting for the restoration of water and power services. The clearing of fallen 
trees and other debris is ongoing. No one was reported injured on campus during the 
storm. 

Only essential operations are open this week. 

The closure has postponed all community activities scheduled at UOG this week, 
including proctoring for driver’s license testing and other tests, summer camps as well 
as other activities at the Calvo Field House. 

The Finakpo’ Session A has been postponed until June 13. For more information 
about Finakpo’ Summer Sessions, please contact Admissions at 
admitme@triton.uog.edu. 

An update on the status of campus activities will be issued as the situation improves. 

UOG stands with the island community through our collective efforts to recover from this 
disaster. 
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